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STATEMENT


Universal Periodic Review of Bosnia and Herzegovina 5 November 2014.

Statement by Norway.

Norway thanks the delegation from Bosnia and Herzegovina for the presentation of their national report, and for their participation in the UPR process.  
Bosnia and Herzegovina has made some progress since 2010, such as harmonizing the Election Law with the Law on Gender Equality. We expect a full implementation of the Gender Equality Law.

Concerning minority rights and non-discrimination in national elections and political bodies, there is regrettably no progress. We recommend that Bosnia and Herzegovina make necessary amendments to the constitution to ensure full integration of all national minorities. 
Redressing wartime crimes and ensuring access to justice remain difficult and divisive issues. We recommend the judiciary and other relevant authorities to provide justice, reparation and rehabilitation to the victims of wartime rape and sexual violence.
An integrated and joint curricula and education system is crucial for moving towards reconciliation and peaceful coexistence. We recommend that Bosnia and Herzegovina ensure access to joint and inclusive quality education, with special attention towards the Roma minority, persons with disabilities and LGBT issues. 

We wish to highlight the rights to freedom of assembly and non-discrimination for LGBT communities. We recommend Bosnia and Herzegovina to build upon developments in Sarajevo Canton Police regarding training, coordination and awareness raising in tackling discrimination of LGBT-persons, and implement these practices throughout the judiciary and the police. 

Civil society organizations play a crucial role in democratic societies. We therefore recommend Bosnia and Herzegovina to implement transparent and inclusive mechanisms of public consultations with civil society organizations in all issues mentioned above.
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